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NFU includes auxiliary care personnel in higher wage for middle 

groups for Cao umc 2022-2023 

 

Date 16-9-2021 

 

To clarify the final offer for the Cao umc presented on 5 September 2021, the NFU has decided to 

include all auxiliary care personnel in the middle groups providing direct patient care that will receive 

higher pay. 

 

The wage agreements for the middle groups in the four job families listed in the final offer for the Cao 

umc 2022-2023 thus apply also to all auxiliary care personnel providing direct patient care. This 

means in practical terms that they will receive a one-off bonus of 3.5% in January 2022 and a 

permanent wage increase of 3.5% from 1 August 2022.   

 

From 1 January 2022, all auxiliary care personnel providing direct patient care will be included in the 

Care and Nursing job family, if that has not yet been done. 

 

Balanced wage structure 

“The inclusion of this group in the differentiated scale contributes to a balanced wage structure,” 

explained Karen Kruijthof, director of Amsterdam UMC and cao-negotiator. 
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